

December 11, 2017

Mike Miller Tiki's Grill & Bar 2570 Kalakaua Ave Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Mike,

On behalf of the Chamber of Commerce Hawaii's Young Professionals (YP) Program, we would like to sincerely thank you for your ongoing support of the program through your donation to our End of Year Party.

The 2017 party was a huge success and would not have been possible without your generous support. Many guests have commented on what a wonderful time they had and we are all already looking forward to next year's event. We are truly grateful for your support of our program.

Your support allows the Chamber and YP program to provide Hawaii's next generation of leaders with the tools and resources needed to flourish in their respective career pathways, with our End-of-the-Year party serving as a key event to celebrate the year's successes and foster meaningful networking among Hawaii's business community. Thank you once again for your ongoing support of our largest event of the year.

We look forward to your continued participation in the YP Program.

Sincerely,

Cristina B. Grimmer

Executive Director, Young Professionals Program

Kimberly Morris Sponsorship Chair